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Dear Parent, 

Namaskar! 

 

"Protecting tigers today ensures a thriving planet tomorrow." 

We are pleased to announce that our school will celebrate International Tiger’s Day on 29th 

of July 2024 for Grades 3-5. This event aims to raise awareness about the importance of 

tiger conservation and its impact on our planet. 

 

Activity:  Poster Making Competition: Students will create posters highlighting the 

significance of tigers and the urgent need for their conservation. This activity will inspire 

creativity and encourage students to express their understanding of environmental 

preservation. 

Why Conserve Tigers? 

Tigers are essential for maintaining the balance of ecosystems. As apex predators, they help 

control the populations of prey animals, ensuring a healthy and diverse environment. 

Conserving tigers also protects many other species that share their habitat. Losing tigers can 

lead to imbalances that affect the entire ecosystem, ultimately impacting human lives as well. 

This celebration is a wonderful opportunity for students to learn about biodiversity and the 

critical role each species plays in our world. Your support in this educational endeavour is 

greatly appreciated. 

Note: Stationary will be provided from the school which was submitted at the beginning 

of the session 

 

Warm Regards, 

Ms Neha Sharma 

Head Mistress 

Sparsh Global School 


